Spring Grove Primary School

Year One Homework and News

Friday 24" March 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

It was good to see you at parents evening, thank you for attending. It has been another busy week, as always,

but the children have been amazing to ensure that they are always trying their very best with their learning.

Please ensure that you and your child have chosen a nursey rhyme and have begun to learn it by heart in

readiness for them to perform their chosen rhyme to the rest of the class. As part of our Victorian topic the
children have been singing and learning to play some traditional Victorian songs
and games.

Our Victorian Day will be on Tuesday 28" March
For our Victorian Day there is no need to buy any special clothing.
J Girls can wear a long dress, skirt or a long shirt.

o Boys can wear shorts with long socks or long trousers tucked into long
socks with a big shirt and a tie.

In previous years the children have really enjoyed this day and we try to be as
authentic as possible and all of the Year One team dress up too!

During our Maths lessons we have been exploring estimation looking at various
objects and we have been looking at where numbers sit on a number line. You can support this at home by
looking at items like rulers and hiding a number and your child can try and work out which number is missing,
then you can move on to more numbers missing.

A gentle reminder, when you pick up your child at the end of the school day please ensure that they do not
ride their bikes and scooters around the playground as it is becoming increasingly more dangerous to the
other children and parents around them. Your child should walk their scooter or bike across the playground
and only mount them once they are outside of the school gate, your support is greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions that you may wish to ask then please talk to us at the end of the school day or email:
hambrier@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

The Year One team

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Colley
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